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Monday, April 19, 2021 

 

Mr. Doug Ford 

Premier of Ontario 

Legislative Building 

Queen's Park 

Toronto ON M7A 1A1 

premier@ontario.ca 

 

RE:  April 2021 Middlesex County Business Survey Results and Recommendations 

 

Dear Premier Ford: 

 

Without question, these are challenging times for the Province of Ontario. While across the 

province we have quite correctly placed our priority on measures to battle COVID-19, we cannot 

forget the devastating impact that these measures are having on our economy.  

 

In the early days of the pandemic, Middlesex County brought together leaders from our 

business community.  We formed the Middlesex Economic Resiliency Task Force to better 

understand both the current challenges and the challenges ahead.  Recently the Task Force 

reconvened for a special meeting to discuss the economic fallout effects of this third wave and 

to prepare for recovery.  In that effort, Middlesex County commissioned a revealing survey of 

our business community that identified a number of key findings. In my view, these findings will 

assist us in collectively responding to their needs through targeted and efficient support.  

 

For your review, I have attached an infographic summary of some of the key issues. Of 

particular interest to me are the thoughts on what our business community needs to be 

successful coming out of this pandemic and the recommendations relating to provincial 

restriction measures that have been difficult for our businesses to navigate through during these 

unprecedented times. 
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I am confident that we can use the information that we have gathered and the lessons learned 

from the pandemic to collectively build back a stronger economy for the province of Ontario and 

Middlesex County. This report is an important first step in understanding how we can achieve 

our collective goal.  

 

I thank you for your consideration of the survey findings. I look forward to discussing these 

issues with you and to working with you to put supports in place that allow Ontario to safely and 

effectively conduct commerce and restore faith within the business community. 

 

Best Regards, 

 
Cathy Burghardt-Jesson 

Warden 

Attachment 

 

cc.  Victor Fedeli, Minister of Economic Development, Job Creation and Trade 

 Monte McNaughton, MPP, Lambton-Kent-Middlesex 

Jeff Yurek, MPP, Elgin-Middlesex-London 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 





 


